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Principal’s Pen
Well Done Mr Excell!

At midday on Wednesday our entire school welcomed
home our Principal who had just circumnavigated Lake
Te Anau, the lake with the longest shoreline in New
Zealand. This was no mean feat, Mr Excell paddled his
kayak 319.5km in nine days! As well as completing this
inspiring physical adventure, Mr Excell has raised
much needed publicity and funds of over $20,000.00
for a new school hall which we desperately need.
Thank you Mr Excell - You are a LEGEND!

Ngā mihi nui,
Mark Hunter
Acting Principal
Te Anau School

School News
House/Vice Captains

Congratulations to our senior

students who have been picked as

our house captains and vice

captains.

Waiau
Shae Angus (c)

Thomas Irwin (vc)

Kepler
Ariana Stewart (c)

Sam Scott (vc)

Tutuko
Sililo Fialele (c)

Matthew Taylor (vc)

Milford
Sophia Hansen (c)

Zac Marsh (vc)

Parent Teacher Interviews
The focus for our teachers at the start of the year is to
get to know our students as well as possible so that
we can support them to achieve success.Please book
a time to meet with your child's teacher next Monday
13th February or Tuesday 14th February. Click on the
link https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code/8aft4

https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code/8aft4


Scholastic Book Club
These were sent home with your child/children last week.
Orders are done online and must be in by tomorrow Friday
10 February. If paying cash (no cheques), please fill in the
form clearly and place the exact money in a sealed envelope
to the school office mailbox by tomorrow Friday 10
February. If your order is a gift, please order with your name
and remember to click the gift tab. We receive free books for
our library and classrooms from your orders.

Lunch Orders
New lunch order lists from Fiordland Bakery will be sent
home soon. They will be available Mondays, Wednesdays
and Fridays.

School Hours
9am – 3pm (children must not be at school before
8.30am)
10.40am – 11.00am – Interval
12.15pm – 1.10pm – Lunch

Sun Hats
These are compulsory in Terms 1 and 4 each year.
Monogrammed Orbell hats are available from the school
office for $15.00 with cash payment on receipt of the hat.

Poppet Clothing School
Uniform Visits This Term
Poppet Clothing will be at our
school on Thursday 2 March and
Wednesday 5 April outside the
office from 1:00pm to 3:15pm.
Mobile Eftpos will be available.

Community Items
Afterschool Cricket
When: Thursday nights, beginning on the 23rd of February
2023
Time: 4pm
Where: Te Anau Cricket Club
How Long: 6 week program
Who: Any primary age (will be put into teams - Yr 0-2
(Mixed), 3-6 (Boys or Girls Smash)
Costs: $25 per player
Registration Link:
https://www.playhq.com/new-zealand-cricket/regist
er/c28a99

This term payment is to be made directly to Cricket
Southland on the 23rd Feb - please bring the $25 in
cash.

School Hours
9am- 3pm (Children must not be at school before 8.30am

Morning Tea:  10.40am-11.00am Lunch: 12.15pm - 1.10pm Office Hours: 8.30am - 4pm

Contact Details & Bank Account Information
Web: www.teanau.school.nz Email: admin@teanau.school.nz Phone: 03 249 7131 Bank Acc No: 0317490005473 00
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